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Water rights for fish and wild life are crucial to Oregon’s tourist industry, which creates, and
maintains many needed jobs for our State.
These jobs are low impact on the environment that we all share.
Please vote to maintain funding for ODFW, which performs a key role in protecting watersheds
within our state.
Thank you.
 
Mark Bachmann
CEO
The Fly Fishing Shop, Inc.
Phone: 503-622-4607
Cell: 503-781-6468
mark@flyfishusa.com
www.flyfishusa.com
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